
From:  Jeff Tarling 

To: David Margolis-Pineo;  Errico  Thomas;  Jean Fraser;  Philip DiPierro 
Date:  1/17/2014 11:18 AM 

Subject:  Re: Capisic Pond Improvements 
 

Jean - 

  
I walked through the project earlier this week and feel they are proposing the steps necessary  

to restore the park back to better then before conditions.  There are a couple of 'tree saves' 
near Capisic Street that are important and aware to the project team. 

  
Thanks, 

 

Jeff 
 


